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Buon Anno! 
As we step into a fresh new year, I want to extend my heartfelt
wishes to each of you and your families. May 2025 bring you an
abundance of health, joy, and prosperity, and may it be filled with
the same warmth and togetherness that our club cherishes.

Reflecting on the holiday season, I hope you all created
beautiful memories with your loved ones during Christmas.
Whether it was the laughter of children unwrapping gifts,
the aroma of traditional dishes shared at family tables, or
simply the joy of being surrounded by those you hold dear,
these moments are what make the season magical.

Our club’s celebrations added to the season’s joy. The Women’s
Club Dinner at the Venue was unforgettable, with delightful
company and a stunning location. The Sons of Sicily Christmas
Dinner brought amazing food, lively dancing, and shared
heritage. The Kids’ Christmas Party was a highlight, with Santa’s
gifts and plenty of fun for everyone.

As we embark on another year, let us carry forward the joy and
togetherness of the holidays. Together, we will continue to honor
our Sicilian heritage, support our community, and create new
memories that will last a lifetime.

May your year be as vibrant and fulfilling as the gatherings we
share, and may our club continue to thrive and grow. Here’s to
2025—a year of love, laughter, and success for us all.

Jessica Trumble

SOS  Ladies

January 14th Member
Dinner Meeting @ Pasta

Market 6:00

February 11th Member
Dinner Meeting @ Pasta

Market 6:00

 February 22nd SOS Crab
Feed

March 11th Member
Dinner Meeting @ Pasta

Market 6:00

March 22nd SOS Crab
Feed

UPCOMING EVENTS



MARION BOURBON

MARIA CANCIAMILLA

MAUREEN PSOMAS

Happy Birthday

CELEBRATING OUR CULTURE
 January Traditions 

January is a wonderful time to reflect on our Sicilian roots and
savor the rich traditions that make our culture unique. One
popular January tradition in Sicily is honoring the Feast of
Epiphany (La Befana), which marks the end of the holiday
season. According to folklore, La Befana, a kind-hearted witch,
brings gifts to children on the eve of January 6th, much like
Santa Claus. This tradition is a reminder of the joy of giving and
the importance of family gatherings.

January 14th @ The Pasta Market @ 6:00
Please RSVP  by January 7th to
lynndisalvi@gmail.com with your menu section
of either Warm Spinach salad OR Linguine
Pomodoro 

UPCOMING CLUB MEETING

DINNER IS AT 6:00 -$25 FOR MEMBER DINNER NO RSVP $35
GUEST ARE WELCOME ANY TIME -PRICE FOR GUEST VARIES ON LOCATION AND MENU SELECTION


